
MEMORANDUM

To: FILE

Subject: Application ID: 2015-027

Date: 3/23/2015

From: Nell Donaldson

 
** The bike parking concrete pads should be a minimum of 8' in length and 6' in width (9'x6' better) to ensure their 
functionality - it's a little hard to scale accurately from the 11x17 plans - they may be that already.
 
** We do not require the detectable warning panels at the 3 driveways: they are only for crossings of public ways 
and signalized driveways.

Comments Submitted by: Bruce Hyman/Parks on 3/10/2015


